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Dear Executive Mayor Hill-Lewis 
 
 
RESPONSE TO THE PROPOSED REQUEST FOR THE TRANSFER OF SPECIFIC ESKOM 
AREAS OF SUPPLY TO THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN 
 
 
Your correspondence addressed to the Eskom Group Chief Executive regarding the subject matter 

has reference. 

 

The proposed request regarding the transfer of specific Eskom supply areas to the City of Cape 

Town was discussed and unfortunately, it was not supported. 

 

It was concluded that it is in Eskom’s best interest not to transfer or sell any assets due to the 

operational requirements of the Eskom business. 

 

Eskom re-affirms its position to continue to have a harmonious relationship with the City of Cape 

Town as a valuable stakeholder and we will continue to engage on matters of mutual interest. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mbulelo Yedwa 
GENERAL MANAGER 
Date: 2 May 2024 
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